Miss N Pegg

Tuesday 6th April

Dear Committee Secretary,

I'm writing to you in regards to the:

Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009.

I would like to voice my support in this matter. It is a right of the Australian Public to be informed about the products where Palm Oil is used. Palm Oil is not a product that I wish to be adding to my diet. I believe that there are many products that contain Palm Oil, this product is not only a health issue it is also responsible for destroying huge amounts of natural forest, the home of Orang-utans. If we do not make a choice to inform the people of this country where Palm Oil is used in the products that they buy, we as Australians will also be responsible for the destruction and extinction of the Orang-utans and their natural habitat.

Thank you

Nikki Pegg